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House Captains’ Trip 

This year the children have voted for children from year six to be captains of our four houses — 

Farah, Mercury, Holmes and Lovelace. The houses are all named after notable people who have 

lived in west London at some point in their lives.  

The following children were voted to be captains and vice captains: 

Farah — Dennis and Oliver 

Holmes — Ollie and Joseph 

Mercury —Charlie and Muniir 

Lovelace — Darnell and Lila Teegan 

To mark their achievement as house captains they all enjoyed a visit to the ACS ‘STEAM’ fair at 

Thorpe Park on Tuesday. The park was hired for the day just for schools to use and there was a va-

riety of science themed exhibits for the children to interact with. As a treat the rides  were open as 

well for the children, which I think they enjoyed! 

 

 

         Reading at Home 

Your child should be bringing home a reading book and reading record book every week. We would 
like you to listen to your child read. When you have read with your child could you send the book 
and reading record back to school please?  




